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I am writing in response to the neighbourhood plan boundary consultation.

We live on Dukes Meadow (ie in the area which is under dispute). We definitely consider our service area to be
 Woodbridge not Martlesham. I walk into Woodbridge regularly with my children to use the shops, library, post
 office and other services provided.

For this reason we would like to be included in the Woodbridge Neighbourhood Plan area not the Martlesham
 one.

Yours,

Nicola Hathorn




